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Delegated Announcement 

Announcement # 25-32                  Date: March 21, 2025 

 

Freddie Mac Bulletin 2024-7 and 2024-12: Flood Insurance 
Premium Calculations Update on Hold 

As previously communicated in Pennymac Announcement 25-23, Pennymac announced Freddie Mac 
changes to flood insurance premium calculations. Please be advised that in response to industry feedback, 
Freddie Mac has placed the implementation of these requirements on hold until further notice. 
 
Pennymac will issue a subsequent announcement when a new implementation date is provided by Freddie 
Mac. 
 
Please contact your Sales Representative with any questions. 
 

https://corr.pennymac.com/announcements/announcement-25-23

